
Important Notice 

North Stonington Annual Finance Public Hearing 

Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2024/2025 

Monday, April 22, 2024 at 7:00pm 

Hybrid Hearing at 

298 Norwich Westerly Road 

and via Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81188197432?pwd=eXhZRXd4WHlRZWY4eFZPLy9i
ZFhsUT09 

Dial: 

US: +1 646 558 8656 or +1 301 715 8592 

Meeting ID: 811 8819 7432 

Passcode: 958385

The goal of this meeting, led by the Board of Finance, is to provide everyone with 

the details of the proposed budget, as well as an understanding of how the budget 

was achieved. This is an important opportunity for taxpayers to ask questions, make 

comments and provide input that may impact the final budget. 

Everyone is encouraged to attend the Public Hearing in order to fully understand 

what is contained in our town budget, and how your tax dollars benefit you and our 

community. For more information about the proposed budget visit 

www.northstoningtonct.gov 
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